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The Honorable Joseph R. Biden, Chairman
Committee en the Judiciary
United States Senate<

s

Washington, D. C. 20510

Dear Mr. Chairman:

I am responding to your September- 20, 1989 request for the
Nuclear Regulatory Commission's comments on S.1563, which
would amend the Southeast Interstate Low-Level Radioactive

|

. Waste ManagementECompact. The Commission has no objection to<

the enactment of S.1563.

If we can be of further assistance to you or the Judiciary.
Committee on this matter, please contact me.

Sincerely,
.,

/
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Thomas M. Roberts i

Acting Chairman
i

cc: Senator Strom Thurmond
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